ESPLANADE PARK SCULPTURE UNVEILING

The City of Capitola and the Capitola Art and Cultural
Commission are pleased to announce the unveiling of the City
of Capitola’s newest public art.

Please join us at 4 p.m. on Monday, October 29" at Esplanade
Park for the unveiling.

Kim Chavez Bronze Works has created the newest public art for the City.
The Esplanade Park Sea Lion sculpture, when complete, is intended not only
to be viewed, but to be touched and climbed upon.

For more information contact Larry Laurent at 831-475-7300 x 206 or llaurent(@ci.capitola.ca.us




